

Director General

Mr Jean-Claude Juncker President of the European Commission European Commission B-1049 Brussels

5 November 2015

Dear President,

I am writing to draw your attention to the open letter, signed by our President and other leaders of the European chemical industry, which is being published in the Financial Times today.

This letter is a public expression of the European chemical industry's support for Europe's efforts to secure an effective agreement in Paris and the transition to a competitive low carbon economy. It also emphasises the role that a competitive European chemicals industry can play in that transition.

We look forward to working with you to that end.

Yours sincerely,

Hubert Mandery

